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JuLy 27,2021 COVID-19 UPDATE

' @
Sts'ailes NOTICE OF “ORDER OF COUNCIL”
under the COVID-19 Interim Law

Chief and Council met on July 27, 2021. This order is effective immediately until further notice, and
will be reviewed by Chief and Council on a regular basis based on recommendations from the
Sts’ailes Officials and EOC Team:

1. The Community Gate will no longer require check in; and it will be security staff located at
the gate structures as of July 28™, 2021.

2. Visitor passes are no longer required as of July 28", 2021.
3. Sts’ailes Administration:

a. Sts’ailes Administration Buildings are fully opened, and masks are optional for fully
vaccinated;

b. Visitors who are not double vaccinated are required to wear a mask in all Sts’ailes
Administration Buildings;

c. No more sign in sheets at all Sts’ailes Administration Buildings;
d. Sts’ailes Daycare is open with safety measures in place;
e. Sts’ailes Community School will fully open in September 2021.

4. Mask wearing is recommended at the Sts’ailes Store with only ten (10) customers allowed

e

in at a time.
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5. People travelling from the USA are subject to the federal and provincial travel protocols (no

Sts’ailes-specific laws).

6. Sts’ailes Residents and visitors can participant in organized outdoor/indoor activities of 50%

maximum capacity of facility. If support is needed for a safety plan please contact Public

Health Johan.b@stsailes.com in advance.

7. Sts’ailes Residence can have visitors in their homes, if the home/property can
accommodate social spacing and practice Covid-19 safety rules. Please be mindful of

residents’ own comfort level for visitors.

It will be up to the community members to ensure the
safety of their home and family members

#STSAILESSTRONG

On behalf of the

Sts’ailes Officials,

Emergency Operations Centre (EOC),
and Chief & Council
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